

Sorry folks, but due to some members being unavailable or under the weather we will not have a quorum for tonight's DRB meeting.

The Consylman/Hally application will automatically be continued to our next available meeting date of October 18, 2021 at 7:00 pm.

Sorry for any inconvenience.